
Next Steps 
Selecting appropriate GATE services for your child is 

ultimately a family’s choice. Each child’s gifts and 

talents are unique. What is best for one child may 

not be suited for their sibling, friend, or neighbor.  

 

The GATE Department does not: 

➔ Make placement recommendations 

➔ Automatically place students in GATE 

Schools or Classrooms 

➔ Oversee teacher assignments 

 

You are encouraged to 

● Speak with your child’s teacher or principal. 

Learn about options and supports at your 

current school. 

● If considering a change in school, you can 

call that school’s office (August-June only) 

to schedule a visit or speak with the 

principal about support and options.  

● For placement in a GATE Services Cohort 

School, complete the Google Interest Form 

by July 14, 2023: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://tinyurl.com/GATEPlacement2324
http://www.scusd.edu/GATE
http://www.sengifted.org/
http://www.nagc.org/
http://www.cagifted.org/
http://www.scusd.edu/GATE
mailto:Kari-Lofing@scusd.edu



